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Comments: I have made many visits to Prince William Sound wilderness areas in the past twenty years to sea

kayak and camp.

I recommend that the current wilderness status remain unchanged with no weakening of its scope and

provisions.

In particular I believe the entire Nellie Juan-College Fjord area deserves wilderness designation and I oppose

any increase in permissible activities that degrade that wilderness.

Thank you.


